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This is a reminder to all students that all vehicles must be registered and must display a school issued parking permit to park on 
school property during school hours.  Parking permits are available from Mrs. Faller in the main office before school, after school, 
during study hall, and lunch. There will be no warnings issued for students parked on school property without a valid parking permit 
and all unregistered vehicles will receive a parking violation. Students with parking permits are reminded that they may only park 
in their assigned lot. Please make sure your parking permit is displayed.  
 
Students interested in learning more about careers in the live event industry should check out their class of page on schoology to 
learn about a field trip to Rock Lititz on November 5th.  Space is limited - applications to attend this event are open now and will 
close on October 6th. 
 
Attention all sophomores and juniors interested in taking the PSAT on Thursday, October 9th, which is an early dismissal day for all 
students. Registration is now open and it will run until 3:00 p.m. on Tuesday, September 16th. Students will not be able to take 
the PSAT without completing registration. No late registrations will be accepted.  
For more details and to access the registration links, please refer to the email sent last week or the PSAT post in your Schoology 
Class of Page. The PSAT is not open to 9th and 12th grade students. 
If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Gingrich in the Counseling Office. 
 
If you are interested in playing games competetively in esports, join us Wednesday, Sept. 3rd, right after school in Room 188 (Tech 
& Engineering Lab) for an informative meeting. We’ll cover season dates, expectations, required paperwork, and everything you 
need to know to be on a team. Games include Rocket League, Marvel Rivals, Valorant, Super Smash Bros, Fortnite and many more. 
Questions? Contact Mr. Krause. 
 
Are you interested in journalistic writing, photography or podcasting? If so, consider joining The Township Times, the school’s online 
newspaper! The first meeting of the year will take place on September 11th from 2:30-3:30 in the auditorium. We’re excited to see 
you there!  
 
Beginning Thursday September 4th, boys and girls wrestling will be having open mats Mondays and Thursdays from 3:00-5:00pm in 
the North Gym at the high school. All students grades 7-12 are welcome to attend! 
 
 
 
 

TODAY’S   SPORTS  
SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME 

Vggolf  A Mayapple Golf Course 12:00 9:30 9:45 
Vgtennis Red Lion H Tennis Courts 4:00   
Frbsoccer Lampeter-Strasburg A Martin Meylin Soccer Field #5 4:00  2:45 
Frghockey Central York A Central York JV Baseball Field 4:15 2:00 2:15 
Frxc School District of Lancaster A JP McCaskey 4:15 2:15 2:30 
Vxc School District of Lancaster A JP McCaskey 4:45  2:45 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 


